
Trish Kellogg 
P.O. Box 1000 

Ridgefield, Washington 98642 
 

 
 
Dear family and friends: 
 
Thank you for your outpouring of love and incredible support.  We 
could not have possibly endured without any of you in these 
difficult days and so appreciate the calls, notes and hugs.  
 
We wanted to make sure you had sufficient information to ease in 
finding Chuck’s service on Monday that will be at Willamette 
National Cemetery located at 11800 SE Mt. Scott 
Boulevard Portland, OR 97086-6937.  
 
Upon entering you absolutely must stop at the Administrative Office 
to be directed to the staging area where you will wait in your car 
until the procession is allowed to move to the memorial area. The 
Military Full Honors Funeral will begin promptly at 12 noon. Please 
plan to arrive early, suggested to be at least one-hour in advance. 
For mapping and other information please use the following 
website: http://www.cem.va.gov/CEM/cems/nchp/willamette.asp 
 
There will be no gathering immediately after the service. At 
Chuck’s request, a party will be scheduled at a later date to be 
determined. 
 
With much love, 
 
Trish Kellogg and family 


